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d CALIFORNIA IS0 Calrfomla Independent 

System Operator 

October 12,200l 

The Honorable David P. Boergers 
Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC 20426 

Re: Docket No. EROl-889 

Dear Secretary Boergers: 

Enclosed please find a original and one copy of the Status Report of 
the California Independent System Operator Corporation Regarding Creditworthy 
Counter-Parties for Third-Party Suppliers. Please date stamp the copy and 
return it to our messenger for return to the California Independent System 
Operator Corporation. Thank you for your assistance. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Counsel for The California Independent 
System Operator Corporation 


